
                                                              
                                                                                                                   
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers,                                             
 
This week in Assembly we listened to the Gospel reading about The 
Ascension. 
 
Jesus returned to Heaven to be with his father but before he did that He had 
some last instructions for his disciples and a last promise for them. Jesus said to 
the disciples: 
 

“I am with you always; yes, to the end of time.” 
 
We reminded ourselves that Jesus is also with us until the end of time. He is with each and every one of us 
always. 
 
Reception Sport’s day 
 
We had a wonderful morning on Wednesday at Reception Sport’s Day. The sun 
shone and so did our children! 
Every child tried their very best and had a smile on their face throughout all of the 
races. Thankyou Reception parents for joining us and for supporting the children. 
 
A huge thankyou to Mr Helsby, the Reception staff and of course our Junior helpers 
for making the morning so enjoyable for all.  
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Behaviour Awards:                                      
This week in our Assembly we congratulated the children who have received an 
outstanding behaviour award for this half term from their class teacher. Well done 
to the following children who have been a great example to their friends and 
shown excellent behaviour both in the classroom and at playtimes. 
 
Nursery: Lorenzo & Hannah                 
R1: Loki & Cora 
R2: Lucy & Jack 
R3: Aria, Teddy & Teddy 
1O: Ella & Mack 
1DW: Marnie, Thomas & Thomas 
1BM: Declan & Imogen 
2L:    Mallory & Ernie 



2ON: Leo & Sophia K 
2W:  Libby & Samuel 
 
 
Class of the Half Term:  
 
Last week the class tokens were counted and we are delighted to announce that this half term’s winners are Class 
2L! Well done to all of the children in 2L who have earned tokens for excellent behaviour, good manners, hard 
work and for always trying their best.  
 
They were rewarded with extra playtime and extra Golden Time today. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Manchester Run: A message from Mrs Smith. 
 
A huge well done to everyone who ran 
the Manchester run on Sunday as part of 
#teamkatie. The sun was shining brightly 
for her and all of the runners persevered 
in the heat to finish the race with a smile 
on their faces!  
The team was made up of 14 runners 
including Katie’s partner Alex, teachers, 
friends and members of the school 
community. We had great support at the 
finish with our cheerleading children high 
fiving the runners once they had crossed 
the finish line and handing out much needed ice lollies! They all 
received 10 house points for their efforts. 
 
The just giving page has raised over £3500 for Beechwood cancer 
care, which is truly unbelievable. The charity are absolutely 
delighted and this will massively help them to continue with their 
important work supporting people with cancer. An overwhelming 
amount of supporters have sent sponsorship money and we cannot 
thank you enough for being so generous and showing great unity in our school community. 
 
 A huge thank you also to Mrs McCarthy for customising the T-shirts with Katie’s favourite flower; a sunflower. 
 
There is still time to donate if you wish to do so. Please click the link below.  
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/teamkatiegrimshaw 
 
 



 
Year 2 Emotional Health & Well Being: 
After half term the Emotional Health Hub will be coming into school to talk about emotional health and wellbeing 
with our Year 2 classes. As part of this, the children will be asked some questions about their feelings and their 
responses will be fed back to class teachers. This activity will help us to identify additional areas of need, using 
pupil voice. 
 
Curriculum News:    
 
To see what teaching and learning we have planned for the week beginning 12.6.23 please click on the link to 
take you to year group pages on our website. 
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/children/class-pages/ 
 
 
Summer Fair: Friday 23rd June    

 
Thank you for your kind donations of chocolate, sweets and bottles for the summer. 
 
Today your child will be taking home a brown paper bag to be decorated and filled with sweets or treats 
(small toys)  for the fair. Please bring the bags back into school after the holidays.  
 
Attendance: 
 
Children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2  will bring an attendance report home today in their blue 
bookbag. The purpose of the report is to give you an up to date percentage of your child's attendance to 
date.  
If school have concerns about your child's attendance, we will email you separately. 
 
REMINDERS 
 
School Dinners: 

Week beginning 12.6.23 will be Week 1, the link to the menu is below. 

 
School Uniform Reminder: 
 
Children are allowed to wear their PE kit on PE days.  

 Yellow polo shirt or T shirt 
 Black joggers, shorts or leggings 
 Black hoodie or fleece. 

 
Brightly coloured T shirts, hoodies or joggers/ leggings should not be worn. 
Jewellery, including earrings, should not be worn to school.  
 
 
And finally: 
 
Have a wonderful half term break. 
 
Please continue to pray for our school and parish communities.  
 

Pause for Reflection 
 

 



 
 

 
“ And I think to myself, what a wonderful world.” 

 
Louis Armstrong 

 
 
 

Congratulations to all of our new stars of the week! 
 

Nursery: Marie-Joy & Violet 
R1: Gabriella & Nicholas 
R2: Henry & Maia 
R3: Mia & John 
1O: Grace & Nell 
1DW: Jacob & Evelyn 
1BM: Heidi & Andreas 
2L: Isabelle & James 
2NB: Eesa & Connie 
2W:  Callum & A’isha 

https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/news-and-events/calendar/ 

Monday 12th June School opens for Summer 2 
Wednesday 21st June  Class Photographs 
Wednesday 21st June 7pm New Reception Parents Meeting 
Thursday 22nd June 9.30am  Year 2 Sport’s Day  
Friday 23rd June  Summer Fair: More details to follow 
Thursday 29th June 7pm New Nursery Parents Meeting 
Friday 14th July  PSA Break the Rules Day 
Tuesday 18th July   9.30am  2L Leaver’s Assembly 
Wednesday 19th July  9.30am  2NB Leaver’s Assembly 
Thursday 20th July  9.30am  2W Leaver’s Assembly 
Friday 21st July  9.30am  Nursery 2 Assembly 
Monday 24th Assembly 9.30am Nursery 1 Assembly  
Tuesday 25th Assembly  School closes for Summer Holidays 
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